
 

 

ACE Meeting 
October 8, 2008 

 
Hello All: 
Just to give you a brief rundown of the "goings-on" from our October meeting this 
past Wednesday. 
1. Robyne, Shari and Doug will be meeting with the Community Services Board 
on Tuesday at 7:00pm at the Town Office.  This is to discuss the proposal of 
creating a Town Arts and Culture Board.  We will send an update to you after the 
meeting. 
2. The group decided that the next logical step for ACE is to go to Town Council 
with a presentation.  In this presentation we will officially introduce ourselves to 
Council and have a four-part presentation: 
a. Tell them who we are, what our mandate is and who we represent. 
b. We tell them what we have accomplished over the last year. 
c. Tell them where we are at right now. 
d. To make our goal happen, what does Council want us to do next? 
From here we'll hopefully get a better idea of "the next step" as well as hear from 
Council regarding their support for our group and any concerns they may have.  I 
will begin working on the presentation, which we hope to make in early-to-mid-
November before the Council Retreat, which is at the end of November.  I will 
keep you posted where and when it will be. 
3. Upcoming events: 
a. Double Feature Theatre is presenting an Interactive Show sometime in 
November.  Date TBA. 
b. Holy Redeemer presents Village of Idiots, December 3-6.  Tickets go on sale 
November 1. 
c. Pine Grove presents Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, February 24-26. 
Thanx 
Peter 

 


